
HERITAGE FEST – BY HARE KRISHNA GOLDEN TEMPLE (2023 – 24) 

A letter of commendation has been received from Sumedhasa Dept. of HARE KRISHNA GOLDEN TEMPLE for 

the outstanding organization and execution of the spectacular HERITAGE FEST 2023- 24 held at our school 

premises. The event was a resounding success through meticulous planning, logistics, enthusiastic and 

impressive participation of our students in large numbers. There was a festive spirit and energy that 

permeated the entire event. The Fest’s grandeur and gusto were indeed a testament to the collective 

efforts of our school fraternity. We are thankful to the Hare Krishna team for acknowledging our efforts and 

the invaluable recognition. 

 



                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 


